
Kinder-Morgan pipeline

Dear Editor,
Charlotte Kahn’s climate change column is excellent, as always. But she 
made one questionable comment: regarding public protests against 
proposals for new Kinder Morgan pipelines to carry gas for sale abroad, 
she wrote “victory seems improbable.” Actually, property owners in 
conservative Georgia created such an uproar opposing a new Kinder 
Morgan pipeline to carry gas across Georgia to Florida, that Republican 
legislators in Georgia sponsored legislation “to enact a temporary 
moratorium on the use of eminent domain for construction of petroleum
pipelines and the permitting for construction of such pipelines so that a 
commission of elected officials and field experts can conduct a detailed 
study.”

Kinder Morgan decided to suspend further work following the Georgia 
legislature’s action.

If Bay Staters make as much noise as Georgians, our legislature, 
Governor, Rep. Seth Moulton and even Kinder Morgan will hear, and 
victory will be ours!

Judy Weiss
Brookline, MA 02446
Volunteer member of Citizens’ Climate Lobby
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https://salemsafe.org/2016/04/07/letter-to-the-editor-not-published-yet-re-kinder-morgan-pipeline/

